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Sarah Cobb 
Nerang Office 
(07) 5582 8787 
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Committee Secretary 
Senate Environment, Communications, Information Technology and the Arts 
References Committee 
The Senate 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
AUSTRALIA  

By email: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au   

Dear Sir  

SENATE INQUIRY INTO COMPETITION IN BROADBAND SERVICES  

Please f ind at tached the submission from the Gold Coast City Council for 
consideration by the above Inquiry into Competition in Broadband Services.  

The Gold Coast City is one of the most rapidly growing areas of Aust ralia with an 
act ive policy to diversify the economic base of the cit y. To meet the ongoing 
needs of the city and achieve economic development objectives depends on world 
standard telecommunicat ions of which broadband is increasingly a crit ical 
component.   

Due to the signif icant importance of broadband communicat ions, the Gold Coast 
City Council st rongly encourages policies that will increase coverage and access 
and reduce cost.   

The Gold Coast Cit y Council also draws at tent ion to the fact that the City with a 
large and rapidly growing mix of urban and rural components, misses out on 
telecommunicat ions and broadband infrast ructure that is t ypically found in 
capital cit ies and on programs to redress inequalit ies in rural and regional areas 
of Australia.    

Should you require any addit ional informat ion please do not hesitate to contact 
Grayson Perry on (07) 5582 8897.   

Yours faithfully  

  

Joe McCabe 
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

Encl. 




